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RARE, THREATENED, AND ENDANGERED SPECIES:

The small footprint of the Project does not represent a significant loss of 
habitat and is unlikely to increase fragmentation in the area.

GlidePath’s consultants worked with the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) 
and the New York State Department of Environment & Conservation (NYSDEC) 
to identify the potential for sensitive wildlife to be present within the Project 
area.  

The Project will prevent impacts to bats by only removing trees greater than 
3” in diameter between November 1 and March 31 when the bats are in their 
hibernacula and unlikely to be active. 

ARCHAEOLOGY:

GlidePath completed testing to determine if any significant prehistoric or 
historic archaeology resources may exist within the Project site. 

These studies determined that the site does not meet the requirements 
for inclusion in the National Register of Historic Places and, although some 
potential artifacts were discovered, the site is unlikely to provide any new 
information about prehistory.

Full copies of each of the above studies is available on the Project’s 
website (www.LincolnParkGridSupportCenter.com/documents)

ENVIRONMENTAL 
DUE DILIGENCE

Wetlands with the project area have 
been deliniated All potential impacts to 
these wetlands will be avoided by the site 
development and construction. 

A stormwater management plan has 
been developed to manage stormwater 
during site operations and construction. 
The project will use an engineered 
stormwater collection, detention ponds, 
and other best management practices.

WETLANDS: 


